
 

Dear MAG Members, 

 

   The MAG Board wishes you all Happy Holidays.  We are looking 

forward to next year as a number of new opportunities have come our 

way and we will be sharing these with you in the near future. 

   Our MAG January Show Case  at the UW Hospital will begin on 

January 9th.  To all the new members of MAG who have not volun-

teered, this will be a good opportunity to meet your requirement.  

   As the new year approaches, we are hoping that you will take some 

time to reflect on what you might be able to do to help out the Madi-

son Art Guild.  We have so much that so few members are doing and 

could really use your  help.  What we have decided to do is send out a 

list of  things that we need your help with.  Please try to volunteer. 

   Finally, please don’t forget to attend our Holiday gathering and cri-

tique at the Sequoya branch library on December 7th at 6:30 pm.  

Please bring finger food and a piece of your work. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Beatrice Williams                                   
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Mag meeting minutes: 11/2/09 

Present: Beatrice Williams, Loretta Dooley, Norma Hove, 

Merikay Payne 

 

Art Fair: Kathy Winters submitted information for 

directions for MAG members to apply for Art Fair on 

the Square through 2013. The process will take place at 

the April meeting. It was agreed to add and review an eligibility 

statement. 

St. Mary's: Louise Joyce was not able to contact the 

person at St. Mary's to discuss 2011 scheduling. 

Fall Dinner: Lori Haack reports about 21 people have 

said they will attend the dinner Nov. 4. A vote on the 

by-laws will be part of the meeting. 

Treasurer's job description: Norma Hove will 

distribute her written job description to board. She has split the 

duties into (1) incorporation papers and mailbox and (2) 

money. 

January showcase: Judy Peterson will be organizing the 

show which runs from Jan. 9-Feb. 6 

Web site: Beatrice Williams met with Tom Rice to 

learn upkeep of the site. 

Hilldale: Loretta Dooley reports quite a few MAG 

members are taking part in the show Nov. 7-8. The spring show 

is April 17-18, 2010. 

Cover prize for yearbook: The submission process for 

the MAG yearbook will be distributed in January. The winning 

cover will include the art and name of the artist. 

 

Merikay Payne, secretary 



 

MAG JANUARY 2010  SHOW CASE 

 

Please bring one  piece to the UW Hospital for the January 2010 Show Case. Use 

the hospital entrance (the second entrance), not the clinic entrance, As usual, MAG 

members will be just inside the entrance, waiting to accept/give back your work. 

The drop-off will be Saturday, January 9, 2010 from 9 to 11 am. 

Pick-up will be Saturday,  February 6, 2010 from 9 to 10:30 am. 

 

I need 3 volunteers for drop-off  and 2 for pick-up.      Please let me know if you can 

help at either time. 

 

Thank you. 

Judy Peterson    608-332-2111     or     fantamdsp5166@yahoo.com 

 

Art Fair 2010 

 

All six members in the 2010 Art Fair on the Square should have their Zapp ready image to 

Kathy Winters no later than Jan. 1, 2010  (The 2011 members should also have their images 

ready in case they get bumped up to 2010). 

 

Please go  to www.zapplication.org and go to the tab IMAGE PREPARATION for your in-

structions.  When your image is ready you should email it to Kathy Winters at 

magsquarefair@gmail.com.  Kathy will be setting up the gallery and applications for 2010. 

 

Any questions please call Kathy Winters at 608-839-5469.  You can also check out the Art 

Fair on the Square web site at mmoca.org/events/artfair.  Remember the application is only 

via Zapplication this year. 

 

PLEASE BE AWARE OF WHERE YOUR NAME FALLS AND BE PREPARED.  If I do 

not receive your image by Jan 1, 2010 you will be dropped from the list and others will be 

bumped up. 

http://www.zapplication.org/
mailto:kwinters618@gmail.com


 

 

 

APPLICATION FOR LOTTERY TO COMPLETE 

ART FAIR ON THE SQUARE 2012 

 

Drawing will be held April 2010 at the MAG monthly meeting.  All members who are not currently on the list are eligible to ap-

ply. 

 

Things to consider when applying: 

 

All six artists will be required to help set-up on Friday night.  They may be asked to provide extra 
weights, a table, a canopy, etc. or asked to pick-up and deliver the MAG display panels and cano-
pies.  You must stay until everything is taken down on Sunday evening regardless of weather con-

ditions.  Consider all possibilities before sending in your entry blank. 

 

All artists must have their artwork set-up, and priced, one hour prior to the start of the Art Fair each day. The Madison Mu-

seum requires that each artist have a current Wisconsin sales tax permit to participate in the Art Fair. This is mandatory; do 

not fill out entry below without it.  Your entry will not be considered without a seller’s tax number. 

 

Selected 2010 members are required to provide one ZAPP ready image of your art by January 1st 2010. 

 

If any participants must withdraw for any reason you must contact Kathy Winters ASAP so she can notify the artist next on the 

list that their position has changed. 

Phone 608-839-5469. 

 

The deadline for entering is March 20, 2010.   No application will be accepted after this date. 

 

Cut off lower portion and mail to address below 

 

 

NAME:   ______________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS:   ___________________________________________________ 

 

PHONE:  ______________________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL:   ______________________________________________________ 

 

SELLER’S TAX PERMIT NUMBER:  ______________________________ 

 

Mail Entries to: 

 

Kathy Winters 

2705 Bluebird Lane 

Cottage Grove, WI 53527 



 

OFFICIAL SCHEDULE FOR ART FAIR ON THE SQUARE  

 

 

Please note where your name falls. 

The year you will be on the square may have changed. 

 

 

 

2010 – July 10 & 11   2012 – date TBA 

 

1.  Trudi Theisen     13.  Merikay Payne 

2.  Kathy Winters     14.  Angie Lackner 

3.  Sean Mitchen     15.  Mary Somers 

4.  Louise Joyce     16.   

5. Steven Ralser     17. 

6.  Thomas Kuchenbecker   18. 

 

 

2011 – date TBA    2013 – date TBA 

 

7.   Lucille A Shirek    19. 

8. Joyce Wilson       20. 

9. Colleen Wingrove    21. 

10. Vina Yang     22. 

11. Beverly Balakhovsky    23. 

12. Alaine Johnson     24. 

   

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact 

Kathy Winters  

608-839-5469 



 

                                                                                 

MADISON ALL GUILD / INVITATIONAL SPRING ART SHOW 

HILLDALE MALL 

Midvale Blvd. at University Ave Madison, WI. 

April 17th and April 18th, 2010  

Hours: Saturday 10:00 a.m  9:00 p.m.    Sunday    11:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

 

Check must accompany application and made payable to: LORETTA DOOLEY 

 

DATE OF APPLICATION:   ________________________________ 

EXHIBITOR:            ________________________________ 

ADDRESS CITY STATE   ________________________________ 

TELEPHONE:    ________________________________ 

MEDIA:     ________________________________ 

 

      WEST WING:          ______$ 75.00 

      West Wing SPACES ARE ODD SIZES-NO ELECTRITY 

 

      MAIN LOBBY:    ______$175.00 

 

After the committee accepts the artists, exhibitors can be on a waiting list if desired. Artists on the waiting list will 

have the opportunity of filling any cancellation. You will be notified if you are on the waiting list. Fee will be re-

funded if you are on the waiting list and do not get in. 

When you have been accepted and have made a commitment you must exhibit. YOUR ENTRY FEE WILL NOT 

BE REFUNDED.   

If not accepted application and money will be returned promptly.  

In case of an emergency contact the coordinator immediately. 

We will send out an information packet one month prior to show. 

DO YOU NEED ELECTRICTY  YES______ NO______ 

How many postcards will you need      _________ 

If show is filled, do you want to be on a waiting list???_________ 

****************************************************************** 

Hilldale is not responsible for any accidents or loss of artwork. 

 

 

ARTIST________________________________________DATE__________________ 

 

 

LORETTA DOOLEY Phone 608-271-7472 

ALL- GUILD-INVITATIONAL HILLDALE SHOW COORDINATOR 

4909 Holiday Drive 

Madison, WI 53711 



 

FEATURED MAG 

     SPONSOR 

General membership meetings for MAG 
 

Madison Art Guild  Meetings are held the first 
Monday of every month unless otherwise 
stated in the newsletter.  These meetings are 
open to ALL members.  New members are en-
couraged to participate and ask questions to 
become comfortable with the workings of this 
organization. 
 

The next MAG meeting will be:   

 

Monday December 7th, 2009 .  

Time: 6:30p.m. - 8:00p.m. 

Location:  Sequoya Branch Library 

On Tokay Blvd 

 

Submissions of relevant articles and appropriate  

photos welcomed from MAG members.  

 

The deadline for newsletter submissions is the 

15th of the month preceding the publication. Our 

next newsletter will be in Feb.  Please send your  

material to:  Beatrice Williams  

            1702 Grafton Road 

                      Madison 53716   Tel: (608) 221-2542 

                      email:  beatricew1702@charter.net 
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2010 Salon 

If you are interested in working on the 2010 Salon 

Please contact President Beatrice Williams for more information re-

garding volunteer opportunities  

email:  beatricew1702@charter.net 

Newsletter 

December  2009 

 

                      email:  beat-

ricew1702@charter.net 

 

Madison Art Guild Newslet-

ter 

Submissions of relevant articles 

and appropriate  

photos welcomed from MAG mem-

bers.  

The deadline for newsletter sub-

missions is the 15th of the month 

preceding the publication. Our 

next newsletter will be in Feb.  

Please send your  

material to:  Beatrice Williams       

1702 Grafton Road 

Madison 53716   Tel:  221-2542 


